
Faith Group Report 
2022-23 (First term)  

 

Introduction-  
Faith group has 13 students. All 
of them are doing their 
graduation. The youngest two 
have turned 18 in August’22 and 
oldest two have completed 21 
years. Two would be completing 
their B.A (Hons.) in this academic 
year. (Bikanti in Psychology and 
Kamli in History). Seven would be 

completing next year. Basically, only those  children who insist on remaining here and at the 
same time are disciplined and self-motivated stay on in Kechla.  
India has a dearth of good teachers who are 
willing to work in rural areas. The children 
who stay on in Kechla volunteer in helping 
with the younger groups. The duration is 
usually 2 to 3 periods per day. They also take 
other responsibilities. During Shramdaan they 
not only work themselves, but also motivate 
and oversee the younger children. They help 
on the field during games as well. They help in 
organising programmes. This is bringing out an all-round development in the students. They 
are becoming mature, responsible and confident.  



All of them are studying from IGNOU. One is doing B.Sc; one B.Com (Hons.) and the rest have 
taken subjects of humanities. Most of their own classes are conducted online. They study 
their various subjects either individually or in groups. They have a tough time as IGNOU is 

going through a transition, having recently 
changed from the annual system to the 
semester system.  

The syllabus has more than doubled. Books 
and study material is not coming on time. 
Assignments are not released on time. 
Many of these students are the first ones to 
be appearing in these exams, hence the previous years’ 
papers are not available. But all the students take it in 
their stride and don’t allow this to come in their way. 



 


